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Dear Fellow Students,

My name is Craig Bradley and I am 
a third year business student. I am 
currently running for the position of 
Vice President External in the Student 
Union elections.

The VP External is responsible for 
assisting the President with non-rec­
og nized groups, organizations, and 
businesses, communicating withother 
post-secondary institutions regarding 
student issues, supervising all public 
communications and publications, and 
overseeing services of external or­
ganizations offered by the Student 
Union. Working with Canadian Fed­
eration of Students (CFS) is a major 
part of the VP External's job.

If elected I will have two main 
goals for my term. This will be to re­
evaluate our position with CFS and to 
lobby the government to revamp the 
current Canadian Student Loans Pro­
gram. At present students at UNB are 
unaware of the role CFS plays here on 
campus. It is time for us to re-examine 
CFS, inform you, the students, of what 
its mandate is and decide whether we 
should maintain our commitment to

Hi, I'm Derek Duimett and I'm 
running of the positions of Vice Resi­
dent University Affairs of the Student 
Union and Student Senator.

The VP University Affairs is the lor on the Student Union council, 
Union’s voice to ensure that students involving myself with such commit- 
are treated fairly on campus. If elected, tees as; finance, constitution, SUB 
I would be the Union's liaison with board, SDC, and the Arts Faculty 
the Fredericton Academic Senate and Council. Aside from these responsi- 
the Dean of Students. Because of this bilities, I also served as V ice President 
role, and to ensure the best possible of the Aktken House Committee for 
contact between myself and Senate, it two consecutive years. I have dedi- 
is necessary for me to run for Senate. cated myself to student involvement

The VP University Affairs also on this campus, and wish to continue 
oversees the internal functioning of to support students within the admini-
the Union so I would be responsible to «ration. I want you to know that a
chair the constitution committee, vote for Jon Lazar is a vote for expe-
which reviews and revises the by- rience, dedication, and a solid voice
laws of the Union to ensure that they within the student government at the 
are up to date and fair, and approves University of New Bumswick.
the constitutions of campus clubs and 
societies.

As well, I would chair the Aca­
demic Affairs Committee which 
handles academic matters. It consists 
of all the undergraduate Student Sena­
tors and a couple of students at large, 
and among its voice for students in 
Senate. Currently, we are working on 
a comparison of appeal procedures 
and course drop dates at universities 
across Canada.

I would bring to this position the 
skills and experience from having been 
an Arts Rep on council, a Student 
Senator, Resident of the Debating 
Union, and VP of the Political Science 
Students Association, and well as 
having served on about eight Union 
and Senate committees. I have a real 
desire to work for the members of the 
Union, you the students.

The Fredericton Senate. I have 
spent this past year as an Arts council-

He has full intention of giving 1992Good day! My name is Kevin 
Ferguson and I am the only candidate a new twist. Graduation 1991 is ex- 
for the position of Grad Class Vice peeled to be the best yet and "I would
Resident Whatdoesitmean to be the very much like to be a big part of it"
only candidate? It means that there is 
no one for me to slam or sling mud at awesome ideas! It would be nice to
It also means that your job is ex- leave UNB with a bang! It’s hard to
tremely easy. If you are a potential know what everyone expects for their
grad for 1992, all you have to do is last year, but I think it should be the
remember one thing—YES!

Only one word comes to mind when Graduates in every year especially
I think about “graduating year” — 1992, are supposed to walk away with
end? Wrong! FUN is the word! This wild, fun-filled memories, 
is why I want to be a member of the 
Grad Class '92 executive. My pri- Let your idea become the idea. Let me
mary concern is that the 1992 Grads put it together. Come out and vote -
have a wild time in their final year at everyone graduating should have a
UNB. I’ve had enough of the attitude, say! Shawn for Grad Class President
“we’re seniors now, we must be ma­
ture, soon we’ll be entering the real 
world.” Give me a break! We’re 
students, we aren’t mature. This is our 
last chance to go NUTS, so let’s do it!
ON MARCH 26 — CHECK THE 
BOX NEXT TO THE WORD YES.
Thank you once again for your sup-

retary/Treasure
1992.

I have atom 
few years now. 
ties and projec 
Business Socie 
The Red ‘n Bit

1 have some good ideas and some

best year of your academic career.

There is no BS here! Get involved!

Thanks For Your Support.
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Regarding the current Canadian 

Student Loans Program, the current 
program is outdated. Attending uni­
versity is a full-time job and it is 
becoming far too common that stu­
dents must take part-time jobs be­
cause they didn’t make enough money 
during the summer and can’t get a 
Canadian Student Loan.

If elected I promise to do my best in 
working towards lobbying the gov­
ernment to give us what we need to 
finance post-secondary education the 
90’s.

SEE PAGE 44 FOR 
POLLING STATIONS
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dent Union and have engaged in a 
of the Council. I’m here to represent wide range of activities that have con- 
YOLIR interests, not my own. Sec-

LUIGI ROCCAVote Craig Bradley for Vice-Presi­
dent External.

tributed to student life this year. I feel 
ondly, I do not lack leadership and my experiences this past year have 
decis ion-making experience, having helped me understand how the Uni- 
been Chairperson of the UNB Red 
Cross Blood Donor Clinic and Presi-

For those of you who don’t know 
me, I have been at UNB for almost six 
years and I am presently in my second 
year of law. During that time I have 
had the good fortune to be quite in­
volved in student government.

I would like to outline the reason 
why I am asking for your support 
again. The most important thing I 
have to offer is experience. I am 
currently serving on the Board as one 
of your student reps and it has been a 
rewarding and interesting experience. 
The Board is the highest decision 
making body at UNB and, quite obvi­
ously, many of the decisions that are 
made at the level affect you. The im­
portance ofa strong student voice on 
the Board cannot be overestimated, 
especially when issues such as tuition 
fees come before us. I would like to 
think that I have served you effec­
tively during this past year as your 
student rep on the Board in terms of 
putting forth the views of students in a 
credible and responsible manner.

Being involved in student affairs 
has been a rewarding experience for 
me and I am asking once again for the 
privilege of representing you on the 
Board. Thank you for you support

TRAVIS LUversity works and the important place 
students have within it This next 
year will prove to be a difficult one fi­
nancially for students. The recent 
federal government budget and Bill 
C-69 will have an adverse effect on 
post-secondary educational funding 
for the next few years. This in essence 
means the university will be receiving 
less funds and will be required to 
make up for the short-fall. A most 
likely reaction will be “tuition in­
creases”. To soften the blow, I believe 
a general university funding-raising 
campaign is necessary accompanied 
by internal re-prioritization focusing 
on budgetary fiat cutting. Maintaining 
a quality education is necessary but 
not at the expense of putting tuition 
through the roof. As a student gover­
nor, I will work hard and ensure that 
initiatives undertaken at the senior ad­
ministration level are well scrutinised 
from a student point of view.

dent of the UNB Health Sciences 
Society.

I urge you to make your voice heard 
on Tuesday, March 26 by voting, and 
when you vote, please vote JEFF 
Blacloner for Senate and Board of 
Governors.JEFF BLACKMER mm
77

My name is Jeff Blackmer, andlam 
running for the positions of Frederic­
ton Senate and Board of Governors.

STEVE WILLIAMS I

My intentions in running are simple - 
I want to represent the everyday stu­
dent at UNB, the student who works 
hard and parties harder. Whether you 
are in Arts or Engineering, a first year 
student or a senior, male of female, 
Canadian or Foreign, I want to try and 
represent you. I want to make sure

The Board of Governors position is 
an important one in terms of student 
representation with our University’s 
administrators. In order to carry our 
the duties of the position I bring with 
me a wealth of experience in dealing 
with the administrators of our school.
Most recently among that list is my 
position as Varsity-Mania Coordina- that you get the most out of university

for your hard-earned money.
I have not previously been on the 

Student Union Council, but I don’t
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KEVIN BOURQUEtor this past year.
Make you mark on election day 

March 26 and make Steve Wil­
liams your choice as Board of Perceivc thU “ W"* » problem, for 
Governors two reasons. First of all, it is time for

some new faces an Council, and I do 
not plan or being one of those who 
supports every motion put forth be­
cause it is beneficial to the members

Dear Fellow Students,
My name is Kevin Bourque, I’m a 

fourth year political Science student 
here at UNB. Currently I am Presi­
dent of the UNB Undergraduate Stn-
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